
 

Postponement of interviews at Chennai for Officer in Grade- ‘B’ (Gen) - BY-2016 

The interviews for Officer in Grade - ‘B’ (Gen) - BY-2016 scheduled to be held at Chennai during 
December 13 to 16, 2016 have been postponed on account of disruptions caused by cyclone and 
heavy rains. The revised dates of interviews for these candidates will be decided in due course and 
communicated to them through e-mails.  
 

 

https://rbi.org.in/en/web/rbi/careers/results/-/results/result-of-phase-ii-examination-for-direct-recruitment-of-officers-in-grade-b-gen-by-2016-1?_com_liferay_rbi_career_result_ResultPortlet_articleId=3258

